North Middle School
Site Based Council
December 13, 2012

The North Middle School Site Based Council met December 13, 2012, in the conference room.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Trish Morton, Cheryl Brooks and Steve Everage.  David Huddle and Connie Abell were absent. 
Opening Business:
Agenda:  Mr. Everage made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Brooks seconded.
Minutes:  Mr. Everage made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Brooks seconded.
Guests:  Ms. McGray recognized Tammy Stephens.
Good News Report:
The Robotics Club is going a state competition.
Over $4,500.00 was raised for the students’ Christmas shopping trip.
Stephanie Weakley was named Teacher of the Month
Planning:  
Ms. McGray will be attending a meeting at the board for information on the ASSIST program.
Budget:  
The monthly finance report was reviewed.
PBIS requested a budget of $1,000.00 budget.  A fundraiser will be held by the PTSA in mid January.
Committee Reports: 
Committee reports were reviewed.  
New Business:  
Program Review met December 12. A link to input data will be available in February.
The Council reviewed a proposal from the Student Council regarding the dress code.  Mr. Everage made a motion to approve the dress code with amendments and Ms. Morton seconded.  The new student dress code was approved.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Morton made a motion to adjourn and Mr. Everage seconded.  The next meeting will be held January, 3, 3013 at 5:15.




